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Calculate the total amount of money you have after you saved:

$5,000 at a 2% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 7 years.

$1,500 at a 6% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 4 years.

$1,450 at a 4% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 2 years.

$2,060 at a 2% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 3 years.

$2,800 at a 1.5% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 8 years.

$17,000 at a 3% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 5 years.

$2,000 at a 8% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 10 years.

$1,220 at a 4% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 4 years.

$3,000 at a 2% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 24 months.

$980 at a 10% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 3 years.

$4,000 at a 3% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 4 months.



Answers
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Calculate the total amount of money you have after you saved:

$5,000 at a 2% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 7 years.

$5,700

$1,500 at a 6% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 4 years.

$1,860

$1,450 at a 4% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 2 years.

$1,566

$2,060 at a 2% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 3 years.

$2,183.60

$2,800 at a 1.5% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 8 years.

$3,136

$17,000 at a 3% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 5 years.

$19,550

$2,000 at a 8% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 10 years.

$3,600

$1,220 at a 4% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 4 years.

$1,415.20

$3,000 at a 2% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 24 months.

$3,120

$980 at a 10% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 3 years.

$1,274

$4,000 at a 3% annual simple 
interest rate for a period of 4 months.

$4,040


